
 School Board Meeting  
April 22, 2025 

 
​

WORK SESSION – ITEM FOR ACTION AT A FUTURE MEETING   
YOUTH SERVICE OFFICERS PROGRAM 

 
 
SUMMARY  
The district has had a long history of partnering with law enforcement to provide specialized services to 
BSD schools. The current contract is expiring at the end of this school year and the board will vote to 
decide if the program will continue. District staff was tasked with gathering information regarding the 
Youth Service Officers program as outlined during the December 10, 2024 board meeting.  
 
BACKGROUND  
Information has been gathered in a variety of ways including surveys (students, staff, parents/guardians), 
group interviews (students and parents/guardians), individual interviews (administrators, staff, families), 
and peer school district interviews. Nearly 16,000 people participated in providing feedback on the 
Youth Service Officers Program. This data will be presented to the board.  
 
RECOMMENDATION  
Information will be presented to the board for consideration. The board will be asked to give direction 
regarding the program at its next meeting on May 13.  
 
 

Belong. Believe. Achieve.  

Beaverton School District does not discriminate in any programs or activities on any basis protected by law, including but not limited to an individual's actual or 
perceived race, color, religion, sex, sexual orientation, gender identity, gender expression, national or ethnic origin, marital status, age, mental or physical disability, 
pregnancy, familial status, economic status, veteran status, or because of a perceived or actual association with any other persons within these protected classes. 


